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Hello!

As a member of a nearby campus, I am writing in to advocate for a third hearing during
OSU’s academic year. As someone who genuinely cares for the environment and their
community here in Columbus, this truly can have a negative impact. I, personally, did not
have any knowledge of this occurring, which is not in your favor. 

I am strongly advising a third hearing, in hopes for the city to rethink such decisions on our
community. 

Thank you,

— Emma McLaughlin
-- 

Emma McLaughlin 
(she/her/hers)
Photographer
instagram.com/emmamclaughlinart
emclaughlin.1@go.ccad.edu
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